
Wednesday April 26th.    We will 
continue with Acadience Reading 
and Math for 1st grade in  
May.  Please pay close attention to 
testing days and make sure that 
your student has adequate rest and 
is ready to do his/her best.        
Students have been working hard 
learning all the skills needed to be 
successful!! 

Please pay attention to up coming 
dates and mark them on lyour 
calendar.    

Dear Parents, 

     It has been an exciting month for 
Delta South Elementary stu-
dents!  They have really improved 
in their reading and math skills and 
are beginning to be more inde-
pendent and are making great 
growth.  We appreciate your part-
nership in that endeavor.   

Just a reminder that as the weather 
gets warmer, students should avoid 
flip flops and/or open toed 
shoes.  We have very heavy doors 
to the outside and sometimes those 
toes get caught!!  We sure would 

like to prevent the injury to stu-
dents if possible. 

For the 2023-2024 year, we will be 
changing our Kindergarten ses-
sions.  The legislature has provided 
us with funds to offer full day ses-
sions of Kindergarten.  It is our 
intent to provide enough sessions 
of full day to meet parent de-
sires.   There is a half day option .  If 
you are interested please contact 
the school at 864-5670.    

At the end of this month, we will 
begin our End of Year testing 
starting with Kindergarten on 

Principal’s Message 

Secretary Message  

Information for Kindergarten 

and Preschool for 2023-2024 

 
K i n d e r g a r t e n  P r e -

registration will be May 2-4. 

Preschool’s will be May 22-

23. Please provide a Birth 

Certificate and current im-

munizations. If you already 

have a student in Pow-

erschool, you may add an-

other child after April 21st.  

Once you fill out the forms 

for your student, they will 

then  be pre-registered. 

(Applies to Kindergarten 

and Preschool) Please attend 

the registration in person to 

fill out paperwork.  
If you have questions, please 

call the office.   

Ms. Mandi Nielson 
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Bunny Business 

 
APR. 3-7  No School 

for Students 

SPRING BREAK 

 
Mon. Apr. 10  School 

Resumes  

 

Wed. Apr. 26  
Acadience Testing 

Kindergarten 

 

May 2-4 No school  
PreSchool and  Kin-

dergarten  

End of Year Testing 

KEEP & PEEP 
(You will receive a 

link for sign-ups.) 

 

 

 

 

 

Delta South Elementary 

School  

The Bunny Bulletin 

End of year information  

Apr. 3-7 Spring Break—  

May2-4th No School 

for Kindergarten and 

Preschool for KEEP and 

PEEP Testing 

May 12th  1st Grade 

Fieldtrip 

May 16th Movie Day 

for Kinder & Pre 

May 17th Fun Day 
May 18th Last day of 

Preschool & Fieldtrip 
May 23rd  Kindergarten 

Graduation 
May 24th Kindergarten 

Fieldtrip & 1st Grade 

Movies 
May 25th Last day of 

school. Early release  

      



 

Congratulations to all 

of the students that 

met their goal and read 

or were read to for 

400 minutes or more 

during the month of 

March! These students 
will receive a certifi-

cate for the T&T Twin 

Theater—small drink 

and popcorn. The cer-

tificate must be re-

deemed by April 28th.  
     Students that read 

or are read to 400 

minutes or more dur-

ing the month of April 

will earn a certificate 

to Rico Antojo and will 

receive a Small bean 

and cheese burrito & 

kids drink / (This is the 

Taco Shop and the old 

Zapatas) either location 

eligible   Don’t forget 

to turn in your March 

reading calendar to the 

office by April . 
     We would like to 

thank our sponsors for 

supporting our school   

In First Grade we have 

Mrs. Nay in the lead and 

Mrs. Ellis and Mrs. K An-

derson  are close behind.  

Kindergarten Mrs. Bliss is 

in the lead with Mrs. 

Markworth close behind.   

Mrs. Priest is leading pre-

school! 

We are so close to the 

end of our slam dunk 

reading. As of now we are 

at 349,649 minutes read! 

That is awesome! We are 

on task to hit minutes for 

dunking Mr. Rawlinson, 

Mr. Griffiths and others to 

be dunked!                 

KEEP READING!!    

 

 Keep Reading!!!!  

 

      Delta Area Chamber of Commerce Reading Program 

                Slam Dunk Reading  

                Media Happenings           

give each teacher a 

list of their students 

and the party infor-

mation to make sure 

none of our partici-

pants miss the party 

as long as they are at 

school that day.  Our 

Reading Bingo Party 

for our Pre School 

will be held Monday, 

April 18th.  

For our Kindergarten, 

1st Grade  it will be 

held Friday, April 

22nd. I look forward 

to celebrating with 

these students and 

recognizing them for 

all their hard work.    
     

April is here and we 

are not only excited 

about spring but we 

are excited about our 

upcoming Reading 

Bingo Party. The last 

day to bring in your 

reading bingo cards is 

Tuesday, April 11  I 

will be getting the 

party invitations out 

that week. I will also 
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“The habit of reading 

is the only enjoyment 

in which there is no 

alloy; it lasts when all 

other pleasures 

fade.”  

 

- Anthony Trollope  

 


